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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Advent Collection 

This Christmas season, we will be collecting items for the Kentish Town Community Centre Food Bank. There is a collection box 
in the main entrance and Sarah Hoyle from the KTCC has particularly asked for the following items: 

• Tinned Veg 

• Tinned Fish 

• Tinned Meat 

• Biscuits  

• Cereal  

• Tea/ Coffee/ Hot Drinks. 
 
All items collected will be taken immediately to the KTCC and distributed to those who need the items in our local community. 
Please give what you can — I know you will. I have also asked Sarah Haag to set up a Christmas KTCC donation option on 
ParentPay. The collection from the Carol Service at St Benet’s will also be donated to the KTCC. 
 
Christmas Fair 
 
The Christmas Fair was a huge success and very well attended. Thank you to The Friends of Kentish Town, everyone who organ-
ised the event and to everyone who attended and was able to spend money.  We raised £2696.82 and we so appreciate your sup-
port. 
 
Carol Service and Infant Nativity 
 
Last week our older children led the Candlelit Carols at St Benet’s church. They told the Christmas story beautifully and their sing-
ing was exceptionally good. Our infant children presented their nativity “Baarmy Bethlehem!” Our younger children also sang and 
told the Christmas story in a wonderfully creative way.  
 
Christmas Dates 

Friday 16th December at 9.45am — Christmas Concert and Carols for parents/carers in the school hall. Everyone is welcome.   

We will also be wearing our Christmas Jumpers on this day.  Please pay £2 if you can, at the office or on ParentPay for Save the 
Children.  

End of term 

Friday 16th December at 1.15pm — end of term. Please collect children promptly.  

All staff wish you a very restful holiday, whether you are celebrating Christmas or not. Thank you also for your support during the 

autumn term. The spring term begins on Wednesday 4th January 2023.  

HAF Providers 
 
There is a list of schemes providing Holiday Activity & Food contained on page 2 of this newsletter. These activities will need to 
be booked but they are providing FREE sessions for Camden children who are entitled to Free School Meals over the over the hol-
iday period.  
 
Best wishes, 
 
James Humphries - Headteacher 

 
 



 



Christmas Services at Saint Benets 
 

Christmas Lessons and Carols:  
Sunday 18th December, 6pm 

 
Children's Carols Around the Crib:  

Christmas Eve, 4pm 
 

Midnight Sung Mass:  
Christmas Eve, 11.30pm 

 
Sung Mass of Christmas Day:  

Christmas Morning, 11am 
 

All welcome! 

 
Consultation for the Criteria for Admission 2024-2025 

 

Please note that there is a consultation for our admission arrangements for 2024-
2025 for Kentish Town CE School.  The proposed criteria can be found on the 
school’s website www.kentishtown.camden.sch.uk 
 
The following criteria number 4 will be included as follows: 
 
Children whose Parent(s) is a permanently contracted employee of Kentish Town 
CE Primary School where the member of staff has been employed at the school 
for two or more years at the time at which the application for admission to the 
school is made. 
 
The consultation will be from Monday 5th December 2022 until Monday 23rd Janu-
ary 2023, any comments for the Governing Board should be directed to Sarah Haag, 
SAFO at the school or s.haag@kentishtown.camden.sch.uk 
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